

St. Thomas More Catholic Voluntary Academy, Palace Fields, Buxton, Derbyshire, SK17 6AF Headteacher: Mr D Redfern

Dear Parent/Carer,

As part of our drive to enhance the Catholic life of the school and provide pupils with a number of opportunities to develop their spiritual, cultural and personal development, we have been taking our pupils to visit St Anne's church to carry out Mass preparation. Our visits have been very successful. We have focused on routine, the practice of celebrating Mass and an understanding of specific features in the church.

We are now in a position to be able to take a year group at a time to Mass. Year 7 will be taking part in Mass on Friday 23rd June at 10am.

Father Gerry, our local Parish Priest, and the congregation of St Anne's are looking forward to welcoming St Thomas More pupils to the church to celebrate Mass.

If you have any concerns regarding this, please contact myself in the usual way: jbennett@stm.srscmat.co.uk

Should we not receive written communication from you regarding this, we will accept that as Parents/ Carers, you support your child's attendance to this important event. Nonetheless, if you feel that there is any additional information you wish to share, please complete the slip below and return via email again to myself as shown above.

We are extremely thankful and excited to be able to offer this opportunity to our pupils and wish to thank you in advance for your support with this.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs J Bennett	
Assistant Headteacher	
St Thomas More Catholic Voluntary Academy	
Name of pupil:	
Form:	•••••
Additional Information/ request	
Medicine required/ Allergies to note:	
Parent/ Carer: Telephone:	



